
 

Chapter Scholarship Applications 
Available NOW. 

  

Apply by December 15, 2020 
for 2021 Scholarships 

  

Eastern New England Chapter of The Ninety-Nines, Inc. awards 
three $2,000 scholarships annually. No matter whether you are a 
student pilot just beginning your aviation journey or an seasoned 
pilot seeking an advanced rating, there is a scholarship available 
for your level of experience. 
 
See this link for a description of the available 
scholarships: https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/

files/f1e8958f-5a3b-4d41-b747-
b39e7290b277/2021_Flyer_FUNDING_FOR_FLYING.pdf 
 
Here is a link to the application for each 
scholarship: https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/fi

les/93a79578-503b-48d6-b486-
426ee19f623a/2021_ENE99ScholarshipApp.pdf 
 
Please share the scholarship information with your airport FBO, 
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local flight school or flying club, and anyone you know who might 
be interested in applying. 

 

  

 

 

Reese Dill Aviation Safety Lecture 

Hello 99s, 

The Aero Club of New England is sponsoring 

a virtual safety meeting this year for the 9th 
Annual Reese Dill Aviation Safety 
Lecture.  It is available to those 
interested, and you can sign up on the 
Aero Club website: 
 ACONE.ORG/REESEDILL 

Stay well, 

Georgia 

 

 

Saturday Morning ENE Get-
Togethers 

 

A few ENE members and friends have been 

meeting on Saturday mornings via Zoom to 

chat, exchange stories, etc. Please join us 

for a few minutes or the whole meet-up. We 

start at 10:30 or so and go until noon or so. 

 

 

About the Reese 
Dill Safety 
Lecture 

The 9th Annual Reese 

Dill Aviation Safety 

Lectureship Series, 

held annually by the 

Aero Club of New 

England (ACONE), will 

be moving to an online 

webinar format this 

year due to the 

coronavirus (COVID-

19) pandemic.  

  

In 2012, the Aero Club 

of New England 

created the Reese Dill 

Aviation Safety 

Lectureship Series to 

honor Reese and his 

lifelong commitment to 

aviation. This webinar 

event, where renowned 

professionals in 

aviation join us for an 

evening of discussion 

on aviation safety, is 

scheduled to take place 

on Thursday, October 

14, 2020, at 5 p.m. 
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Here is the link to join the 

meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8407641584
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eastern time. Our 

special guest lecturer 

this year will be 

Anthony Brickhouse, 

Associate Professor of 

Aerospace and 

Occupational Safety at 

Embry-Riddle 

Aeronautical 

University. 

 

As much as we would 

love having Mr. 

Brickhouse and 

ACONE members and 

guests all together at 

the the USS 

Constitution Museum 

as we’ve had for past 

lectures, limits on large 

gatherings because of 

the coronavirus 

pandemic have just 

made that impossible 

this year. We are 

grateful, however, that 

Mr. Brickhouse has 

agreed to join us for an 

online streaming 

lecture session where 

he’ll talk about "The 

Science of 

Survivability." 

 

This lecture will be 

hosted by ACONE 

Advisor and event Co-

Chair Paul Diette. 

ACONE members and 
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guests may attend the 

webinar for free, by 

registering via the 

ACONE website. A 

recording of the event 

may also be available 

online for members 

after the conclusion of 

the lecture. 

 

 


